
From: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
To: Chris Bickleycbickley@lowcountrycog.org

Date: 4/3/2014 7:29:40 PM
Subject: Re: Lowcountry Aging Program financial monitoring

Chris,

We had to cancel the monitoring visit due to a scheduling conflict. I have been out of the office and
will not be back until next Thursday. I will check my schedule to see the first chance to schedule with 
you.

Thanks

Tony

Sent from my iPad

On Apr 1, 2014, at 3:48 PM, "Chris Bickley" <cbickley@lowcountrycog.org> wrote:

Tony-
We haven't heard anything on a new date for the financial monitoring since we notified you that we can't do it 
on the 24th.
Please advise.
Thanks,
Chris Bickley
Lowcountry COG
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